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Comments: I'm writing this message on behalf of the indigenous community and do not wish the mining company

to violate this sacred place of the black hills that do belong to the Lakota nation and this since always. 

You, the US government should respect the integrity of the first nation peoples of the US and stop bothering

them like you always have since 1492.

They have the right to be, to live  to own their own land and not being violated,  you do not own the land but the

land owns you,  cause when we die we are entered into it. 

I'm a big supporter of native American people and share the same state of mind and way of thinking. 

You do not respect the signed treaties and you have always broken your promises towards the indigenous

people of North America therefore you can make it better by not allowing this project of hiring a mining company

and leave this place in peace to it's real owners. 

Last thing,  their culture is one of the most beautiful and truest culture that you can imagine,  it's really sad that

you do not enjoy it and live it,  you don't know what you are missing. 

 


